
PORT OF ORCAS 

NOISE ABATEMENT MEETING 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2023 

        Page 1 of 1 

Commissioners Present: Michael Triplett, Jason Laursen, Mia Kartiganer 

Staff Present: Kim Kimple 

Guests Present: members of the public present but not verified. 

 

The noise abatement event began at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Members of the public were present and made their way throughout the terminal building to 

visit informational stations regarding current noise abatement procedures and to provide 

feedback on flight patterns noise concerns. While there was a quorum of three commissioners 

throughout the stations, there was no action taken during the event.   

 

The feedback gathered during this event will be compiled with feedback received 

electronically and considered during the update to noise abatement procedures.  

 

The noise abatement event concluded at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kim Kimple, Port Manager  


